
 
WEEKLY PARENT MEMO: 3/30/15 

 

 
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

• Thanks to our amazing PTA and to all the rest of you for helping our 
teachers have such an incredible Teacher Appreciation Week.  Your 
outpouring of service and love was amazing and so appreciated by all of us.  
Thanks for being the best parents ever!!!  

 
• Kindergarten registration is ongoing.  Please spread the word to your 

neighbors who might not receive this memo.  
 

• March 30th: Our roof will be finished.  Thanks so much for all of your 
patience! 
 
 

COMING SOON: 
 

• April 6th-10th: No school for Spring Break! 
 


